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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT IN RELATION TO  
CERTAIN MEDIA REPORTS

It has come to the attention of Wanda Hotel Development Company Limited (the “Company”) 
that there are media reports (the “Media Reports”) regarding certain proposed disposals of the 
Company’s projects in Sydney and the Gold Coast, Australia.

Having made such enquiry internally as is reasonable in the circumstances, the Company wishes 
to clarify that, as of the date of this announcement, the Company does not have any plan to make 
the said disposals referred to in the Media Reports, and thus such information is incorrect. Both 
projects are progressing as planned.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution in 
dealing in the securities of the Company.
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